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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Re: Public Comment Docket # 18-035-28 
1 message

Chrissie Rappolt (CRappolt@yandex.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Oct 1, 2018 at 3:19
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC,  
 
As a ratepayer for Rocky Mountain Power, I believe the value of expired net metering credits should be used to provide
assistance to low income families. In order to do that with the greatest effect, I support the recommendation to transfer
these funds to the Weatherization Assistance Program. This will ensure that the expired net metering credit funds provide
additional support for energy efficiency programs that result in long term electrical and natural gas savings for low income
customers, rather than just offsetting short term costs. 
 
Additionally, these funds should help make solar energy more attainable for low income households. I support allocating
up to one third of expired net metering credit funds to Weatherization Assistance Program providers for a small solar pilot
program. This small scale pilot program should not be constrained by undue regulatory burden in order to allow for
efficient evaluation of program costs. With better information, the commission could then determine if a larger scale
implementation would be appropriate in the future with full commission approval.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Chrissie Rappolt   
1660 No. Temple  
Salt Lake City, UT 84116  
CRappolt@yandex.com  
(570) 222-4835  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Re: Public Comment Docket # 18-035-28 
1 message

Hayley Herrington (hellohayley@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Oct 1, 2018 at 3:32
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC,  
 
As a ratepayer for Rocky Mountain Power, I believe the value of expired net metering credits should be used to provide
assistance to low income families. In order to do that with the greatest effect, I support the recommendation to transfer
these funds to the Weatherization Assistance Program. This will ensure that the expired net metering credit funds provide
additional support for energy efficiency programs that result in long term electrical and natural gas savings for low income
customers, rather than just offsetting short term costs. 
 
Additionally, these funds should help make solar energy more attainable for low income households. I support allocating
up to one third of expired net metering credit funds to Weatherization Assistance Program providers for a small solar pilot
program. This small scale pilot program should not be constrained by undue regulatory burden in order to allow for
efficient evaluation of program costs. With better information, the commission could then determine if a larger scale
implementation would be appropriate in the future with full commission approval.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Hayley Herrington   
146 E 3rd Avenue  
Salt Lake City, UT 84103  
hellohayley@gmail.com  
(503) 740-0735  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 
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